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        9:30  am Sunday School – 10:40 am Worship Service

     

Worship Service
February 8, 2015

Song Leader - Art Letkeman
Pianist - Rosemarie Friesen

Electric Piano - Lianna Hoeppner
    

WORSHIP IN SINGING  
CALLTO WORSHIP - Peter  Hoeppner
ANNOUNCEMENTS & OFFERING
OFFERTORY - Christina  Peters
WORSHIP IN SINGING
SONG - Matt & Jenn Klassen
MESSAGE -  Rock Solid Refuge
CLOSING SONG 
CLOSING PRAYER/BENEDICTION

OUR V ISION STAT EMENT - we at Glencross, as part of the body of Christ, 
are committed to obeying the commands God has set forth in His word 
(the Bible) through i) Worshipping God ii) Evangelizing the unbeliever iii) 
Discipling the believer.

If you are not in a Care Group, but would like to be, please contact Pete 
& Louise Peters.

http://www.glencrosschurch.com
http://www.glencrosschurch.com


Discipleship Classes – Classes will begin on Sunday 
March 1st for anyone interested in Baptism or Membership at Glencross.  
The classes will be during the Sunday School time and will continue for 
about  8 weeks with a Baptism/Membership service planned for April 19th 
or 26th.  If you are interested please email Pastor Peter.

THIS WEEK
Mon. @7:30 pm - Peter & Vicky’s care group meets at Ken and Laura’s
Tues.  @7:30 pm - Council meeting
Wed.     @7:30 pm - Sr Youth @ church - Alpha Course
Thurs.  @7:30 pm - Pete & Louise’s care group meets at church
 @ 7:30 pm -Harold & Loretta’s care group meets at Dave & Laura’s
 @7:30 pm - Lawrence & Mathilda’s care group meets at Heinrich 
                    and Hedwig Schulz.

NEXT SUNDAY - Message - Dennis Driedger

From the Sunday School Department
April 5 (Easter Sunday) - no S.S. classes
June 14 - Church Picnic at Stanley Park
June 21 - Promotion Sunday
June 28 - No Sunday School - Summer schedule begins
Adult Sunday School meets every Sunday at 9:30 am in the dining 
hall. Come join us for fellowship followed by  a 10 minute devotional at 
10 am. All Adults are welcome. Coffee will be served.   

Membership Meeting - February 17th (Tuesday) @ 7 pm

Annual Reports are in the mailboxes.



Ladies Fellowship Event - February  24 - 7:30 pm at 
church. Baby  shower for the Pembina Valley Pregnancy Care Center. 
All ladies are invited to a baby  shower to support the Pregnancy  Care 
Center in Winkler. Heather Dyck   will be sharing about what the 
center does. We will be collecting items to donate to the center. There 
will be lists on the table in the foyer indicating what types of items are 
needed. Ladies please come out for a fun evening of fellowship, 
games and supporting an organization in our community. If you have 
questions, please talk to Nettie Friesen or Marian Redekopp.

Baby Dedication – A baby dedication service is being planned for 
Sunday, March 8th.  If you would like to dedicate your child please 
contact Pastor Peter.

THANKS to all the volunteers that helped at the Piston 
Ring supper. It was great to see so many people helping. Your time 
and effort was greatly appreciated. Approximately  $3500 was raised..


